Subject: 2022/4017/P - proposed new build on 50 Lamble St

Dear Camden Planning
| object to the proposed new design for an infill property to this location.

In my view any infill building should not exceed the current roof line for the rest of Lamble Street as this ruins the
streetscape. The parapet higher than roof level will also shade the roof lights of the adjoining building, thereby
reducing their access to natural light.

With kind regards
S Johnston

Gospel Oak resident




